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A meeting of the Highway Building Committee was called to order by Chairr%aa‘n \Mlﬁamzscott at 5:10 pm
on September 26, 2016 at the Highway Department Office.

SEPTEMBER 26, 2016

Members Present: John Murray, Mark Vess, Kevin McCarthy, Robert Brown, Dave Hanlon and William
Scott.

Members Absent: Kenneth Mitchell
Motion by Mark Vess to approve the September 27, 2016 minutes. Second Dave by Dave Hanlon.
Vote: Five in favor and one abstention. Motion carried.

Motion by Mark Vess to authorize him to have a local real estate professional try to determine the
current value of the Hawkes avenue property . This action would be gratis. Second by John Murray.
Motion carried by unanimous vote.

General Discussion:

¢ Possibility of FEMA renting equipment storage space in Building # 2.

¢ Inform Selectmen that the committee will be distributing project information at the
entrance to the Middle School at the Town Meeting on October 3, 2016.

e Meeting recessed at 5:40 pm duty to absence of expected Public Outreach material
which was to be supplied by Weston & Sampson representative. Committee secretary
will attempt to contact Weston & Sampson to determine cause of delay.

Motion to Adjourn by Kevin McCarthy and seconded by Dave Hanlon. Approved by unanimous
vote.

Adjournment:

Date of Next Meeting: Oct. 3, 2016

Minutes respectfully submitted by John Murray, Secretary



